
Parking and Start Times 

 

Because of construction works at the Australian War Memorial, parking in adjacent areas is 
more limited than in the past. Parking is available in the Campbell High School car park 
which, at weekends, is used also by a few other Canberra Nature Park visitors. The nearest 
available overflow parking is likely to be on residential streets of nearby suburbs, at least 500 
metres from the assembly area. 

 

To facilitate parking in the school car park without inconveniencing other users, please note 
the following: 

• Official start times will be extended to start from 10 am (rather than 10:30), making it 
easier for early starters to complete their courses and leave before late starters 
arrive. 

• If it is practicable to carpool, cycle or walk to the event, please do so. 

• Please do not park in reserved parking spaces in case any school staff need to use 
the car park, or in areas reserved for construction workers. 

• Note that the parking area south of Treloar Crescent, which was previously available 
to the public, is now reserved for AWM staff, with access to the public AWM car park 
now being off Fairbairn Avenue. 

With the above measures, there should be just enough parking in the school car park for the 
number of vehicles recently experienced at Saturday Metro events. 


